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I UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

REGION 1V
811 RYARN PLAZA DRIVE, SUITE 1000
ARLINGTON, TEXAS 76012

26 AUG 1380

Oocket No. 39900245/80-01

J. E. Lonergan Co.

Attn: Mr. R. M. Anderson
President

Red Licn Rd. West of Verrie Road

Philadelphia, PA 19115

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letters of June 13 and August '3, 1980 in response
to our letter of May 3, 1980 and telephone calls on June 19, and

July 16, 1980. We have no further gquestions at this time. We will
review you ' design and seismic calculation and the stress concentra-
tion factor used there in for the flange to neck loading and your
corrective action during a future inspection.
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